
 

Report on the Tokyo Medical and Dental University/Juntendo University Exchange Event for 

International Students (Summer Festival) 

 

The “Tokyo Medical and Dental University/Juntendo University Exchange Event for 

International Students (Summer Festival)” was held on Friday, July 19, 2024 from 2pm to 4pm at 

the Faculty Lounge on the 26th floor of the M&D Tower, Tokyo Medical and Dental University. The 

event aimed introduce Japanese culture to both international and Japanese students of TMDU 

and Juntendo University. A total of 54 students from both schools attended. 

After Junior Associate Professor Nishijima of Tokyo Medical and Dental University gave a 

presentation on Japanese summer festival culture, four stalls were set up (target shooting game, 

ring toss, scooping, objects and various handicrafts), as well as a photo booth as a free space for 

participants to capture their memories of a Japanese summer festival. 

Participants seemed to have a lot of fun at the stalls, and some expressed hope that TMDU will 

continue to plan such events after the merger of the universities. 

Although this was the last international student exchange event at TMDU, we were reminded of 

the importance of such opportunities to expand the circle of exchange among international 

students. We will continue to consider various ways to support international exchange after the 

merger. 

We would like to thank the Wadokai Foundation for sponsoring the stalls, equipment, and 

giveaways for this event. 
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